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Friday 23rd September 2022 
 

Dear Parents/carers 

 
We are delighted to advise you that Class RKG (Owls) and RSTAP (Doves) will be visiting Crouch Hill to 
enact the story of ‘We’re Going On A Bear Hunt’.  
 

Event:  

 
We will be taking the children to enact the story of ‘We’re Going On A Bear 
Hunt’. 

Venue: Crouch Hill 

Date:  

 
Wednesday 5th October 2022 

Timing:  

 
Dove class will be leaving at 9.45 after their phonics lesson.  
Owl class will be leaving at 1.20 after their maths lesson.  
We will be walking there and back for normal pick-up time.  

Cost:  

 
N/A 

Permission/Payment 
Deadline: 

 

As this is a local trip you will already have given your consent on your 
permissions sheet.  

Dress Code: Children will come to school in their normal uniform. Please ensure that they 
have a waterproof coat as we will be outside.   

Lunch/snack 
arrangements: 

No alternative arrangements are needed.  

 
Additional details:  
 
This trip links to our literacy text of ‘We’re Going On A Bear Hunt’.  
   
If you require any further information or clarification regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Kelly Guntrip and Mrs Ashley Pile 
Reception Teachers. 
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